
 

2015 CAAC China Echo China Night was successfully held on June 15th at Tufts University 

Medical Center during ASE 2015 in Boston MA.  This event was sponsored by Philips 

Ultrasound, and co-organized by Chinese Society of Ultrasound and with the support from 

the adult and pediatric echo laboratories of theTufts University Medical Center.  Over one 

hundred guests from US and Chinese guests from Echo field attended this great event of 

celebration.  Mr. Vitor Rocha (CEO of Philips Ultrasound),   Dr. Yun Zhang  from China, Dr. 

Natesa G. Pandian and Dr. Mark V. Zilberman from Tufts University, Dr.  Zhenglun Zhu from 

American Chinese Medical Association gave warm opening speeches , followed by 

exceptional keynote speeches by Dr. Vera  Rigolin,  Dr. Hao Wang, and Dr.  Wendy Tsang 

from Canada. During the reception, Dr. Hao Wang  and Dr. Steven Goldstein received 

Achievement Awards in Education and U.S. - China Collaboration for 

Echocardiography.  This year’s event emphasized on the celebration of International 

Collaboration in Echocardiography and received excellent feedback.  


